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ELECTRONIC PAYMENT OPTION 
FOR 
TIERNAN TUITION PAYMENTS

Hello Tiernan Families:

Many of you have already taken advantage of making your tuition payments electronically through ZELLE. This will still be an option for the 2022/2023 dance year. If you have access to ZELLE through your bank, you can ZELLE your payment to my e-mail at  jannahenry@sbcglobal.net. This payment will go directly into the Tiernan Business account at Chase Bank in Chicago. Even if your bank does not currently use ZELLE, you can download the ZELLE app on your smartphone, enroll your credit card and send the payment through the app. 

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING
*BE SURE TO SEND THE PAYMENT TO MY E-MAIL ADDRESS AS STATED ABOVE. PLEASE DON’T SEND PAYMENT TO MY CELL #.
*IF YOU DECIDE TO USE THIS METHOD OF PAYMENT, YOU MUST INCLUDE YOUR NAME, INVOICE NUMBER AND DANCER NAME IN THE MEMO SECTION OF THE PAYMENT. IF YOU SEND A PAYMENT AND DO NOT INCLUDE THIS INFORMATION, I WILL HAVE NO WAY TO TRACK WHO THE PAYMENT IS FROM AND YOUR TUITION PAYMENT WILL GET LOST. 

For those of you who still prefer to send in a check to the PO Box (Tiernan Irish Dancers, P.O. Box 678, Flossmoor, IL  60422), please do so…this includes personal checks, cashier’s checks and/or money orders. Many people had asked about alternative methods of payment and I found ZELLE to be a good option for those who prefer to pay electronically. 

Please e-mail or text me with any questions, but if you are familiar with ZELLE, it is extremely easy, and the payment will get to me immediately. Hope this helps!

Thanks so much, 
Janna Henry
Tiernan Bookkeeper
Cell:  708-805-0194
E-mail:  jannahenry@sbcglobal.net
